17" September 2015

Shubhangi Parmar

1579 Bellini Court

Myrtle Beach, South Carolina 29579
rutuparmarl3@yahoo.com

843-430-4594

The Honorable Nikki R. Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street

Columbia, South Carolina 29201

Dear Governor Hailey,

It should be illegal in South Carolina to encourage someone to commit suicide, or when a person attempts to
suicide instead of being sent to jail they should get medical assistance. As a fellow republican, | believe it should
be considered man-slaughter or first degree murder to encourage someone to commit suicide. If a person were
to attempt to suicide, they often turn into a violent person and a danger to society. So the person get medical

assistance, to help them. Depression is a major issue in society currently, the patients do not get help or no



chance to express themselves, that's when they resort to other types of thing as in self-harm. It’s a way that

South Carolina, in general, would get better, a way to help society.

Most Sincerely,

I

Shubhangi Parmar




